
National League for Nursing Accrediting Commission, Inc. (NLNAC) 

 

Public Announcement 

 

Chicago State University Department of Nursing wishes to announce that it will 

host a site review for continuing accreditation of its Baccalaureate Nursing 

Program by the National League for Nursing Accrediting Commission, Inc. 

 

You are invited to meet the visit team and share your comments about the 

program in person at a meeting scheduled for: 

Wednesday, February 13, 2013 

4:00pm – 5:00pm 

Douglas Hall, Room 120A 

Written Comments are also welcome and should be submitted directly to: 

 

Dr. Sharon Tanner, Chief Executive Officer 

3343 Peachtree Road NE, Suite 850 

Atlanta, GA  30326 

 

Or email: sjtanner@nlnac.org 

 

Please Note:  All written comments should arrive at NLNAC by February 5, 2013. 
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